Olean Intermediate Middle School
Grade 6

									Summer 2024
Dear Sixth Grade Students and Parents:

Welcome to Sixth Grade!  We look forward to meeting you in the fall.

Please purchase the following supplies before the 2024-2025 school year begins:
1 set of ear buds
	1 Package of loose-leaf paper 
	2 Basic three-ringed binders (1 inch or 1 ½ inch)
	1 Composition Notebook
	2 pocket folders
	Colored pencils
	Pencils (lots and lots of them!)
	2 Boxes of tissues for homeroom
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Before the first day of school, you should: 
	- Place your first and last name on each folder and binder.
	- Place a small amount of loose-leaf paper inside each folder and binder.
            - Neatly label both of your three-ringed binders for Math and Science
	         	
We hope you have a terrific summer!
Sincerely,

								OIMS Sixth Grade Teachers
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